
The meeting location is accessible to persons with disabilities.  A request for an interpreter for the hearing 
impaired or for other accommodations for persons with disabilities should be made at least 48 hours before 
the meeting to Lucie Swarm at (541) 937-2157.  
 

City of Lowell 
Parks Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, May 1, 2014 
Lowell City Hall 

  6:00 p.m.  
  

 
 
 
Members Present: Bob Burr, Hall O’Regan, Warren Weathers, Maureen Weathers, 
Melody Knokey, Judith Rennert, Andrea Larsen, Ken Larsen, Idella Stinson and CA 
Kevin Hamilton. 

Approval of the minutes for April 3, 2014 - Passed by consensus. 
 
Old Business: 
• Park Clean Up Day - Discussion on organizing the clean-up efforts for May 1, 2014.   
• Picnic Shelter in Paul Fisher Park - Painting is still being done, kudo's to all that 

helped rebuild the shelter, job well done. 
• Lights in Rolling Rock Park - Jason Prenevost will be working on the lights. 
 
New Business:  
• Rolling Rock Park Vandalism - not much info at this time, believed to be some 

profanity painted on the bathroom door frame.  Discussion of installing security 
cameras, CA will  obtain some estimates on the cost involved.  

 
Other Business: 
• Concern was voiced about the grass clippings in the park, does the City have a grass 

catcher on the city mower?  Also concern about the well heads sticking out of the 
ground, need a simple coverage to protect the heads and children. Discussion on who 
will do the irrigation of Rolling Rock Park now until Blackberry Jam, CA will 
coordinate with the groundskeeper. Comment about replacing the wood in some of 
the park benches is needed.  A suggestion for installing horse shoes pits was made.  
Concern was voiced about the liability issues, more research is needed.   
 

Adjourn: 6:32 PM 
 


